
Testimony on House side for 2208 – Phil Murphy for the NDSGA  

Mr. Chairman and committee, this is an important study that needs to go forward.  Much as Chair 

Johnson put it together for the grain inspection bill and Rep. Schreiber-Beck did for subsurface drainage, 

this study would get the players in the room to allow progress in the future.  Please help make this 

possible by passing 2208 in study form and thank you for your consideration. 


